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Our Response to COVID-19

To help slow the spread of COVID-19, our attorneys and staff continue to work remotely while we
monitor official guidance from federal, state and local authorities. The firm has implemented
measures to ensure our work and services are uninterrupted. Despite the unique circumstances
created by the pandemic, we have maintained consistent communication with our clients and legal
teams, and remain available via phone, video, and email to address any inquiries or concerns. 

Although COVID-19 has resulted in some changes to our business operations, it has not changed
our unwavering support for our community. Since the onset of the outbreak, we have worked
closely with our clients and city officials to connect responders to necessary medical supplies,
partnered with civic and charitable organizations to support small businesses, and provided pro
bono legal services to address unique challenges arising from the pandemic. 

Bird Marella will continue to be resilient, communicative, and resourceful in serving our clients and
collective communities to overcome this unprecedented challenge.


